
Want 
internet? 
Pick your 
speed.

Want TV? 
Pick your 
plan.

Pick what 
you need.

100
Mbps Speed

$39.99/mo

Stream and download 
movies, shows and photos.
(200 Mbps in NYDMA)

Router is $15/mo. Router is $15/mo. Home Router Rental Included

Great for multiple users, 
binge-streaming and 
sharing large files.
(400 Mbps in NYDMA)

Ideal for a virtually 
seamless entertainment 
experience. Up to 
940/880 Mbps.
(500 Mbps where 940/880 
unavailable)

$59.99/mo $79.99/mo

300
Mbps Speed

Gigabit
Connection

Fios TV
Test Drive

$50.00/mo

$20.00/mo

Explore 425+ channels. 
Watch for 60 days, then 
we’ll recommend the best 
plan for you.

Home Phone
Get the most out of your home phone with caller ID, 
spam blocking and more.

$12 DVR Service Credit can be applied to $20 MRDVR Enhanced MRC or $30 MRDVR Premium MRC.

$15.00/mo

TechSure Plus
24/7 support for your connected home. 

Set-Top Box is $12/mo. Set-Top Box is $12/mo. 1 Set-Top Box included

125+ channels. Choose 5 
of your favorite channels 
and we’ll recommend a 
package based on your 
preferences.

300+ channels. Get our 
most popular channels 
plus regional sports.

$50.00/mo $70.00/mo

Your Fios TV More Fios TV

1 Set-Top Box included
$12 DVR Service Credit

425+ channels. Kick back 
with the best sports and 
movie channels.

70+ live TV channels. 
Local sports and news 
included.

getfios.com

Finally, internet and TV your way.

(After Auto Pay discount. Plus taxes and equipment charges.)

$90.00/mo $49.99/mo

The Most Fios TV
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